
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 
The Town of Hudson, New Hampshire Planning Board will hold a public hearing on 
Wednesday, January 4, 2012 at 7:00 P.M. in the Community Development Meeting Room 
(lower level) of Hudson Town Hall at 12 School Street, Hudson to consider the following  
Re-zoning petition to amend to the Official Zoning Map of the Town of Hudson:  
 
Re-Zoning Petition to amend the Official Zoning Map of the Town of Hudson by re-
zoning from Residential-Two (R-2) to Business (B) 220 Lowell Road (known locally as 
the DeMoulas Market Basket Shopping Center property), located at the corner of 
Wason Road and Lowell Road (Rte. 3A). Said parcel is shown on the Town’s Assessor’s 
Map 222, as Lot 018.   
 
Copies of the above proposed re-zoning petition, in its entirety, can be reviewed/obtained 
prior to the hearing at the Community Development Dept. & Town Clerk’s Office, Town 
Hall, 12 School Street, Hudson, and the Rodgers Memorial Library. 
 
 
           ___________________________ 
      John M. Cashell 
      Town Planner 
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